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This Week
Sue Jay Teaching Awards: The BBC will be broadcasting the National 

Teaching Awards, for which Sue Jay is a finalist, on BBC 2 on the evening of 

Sunday 29th October. (The programme will also be available after broadcast on 

the BBC iPlayer.) The programme is called “Britain’s Classroom Heroes.”

Compass Card: The Compass Card is a discount card for 0 to 25 year olds with 

special educational needs or disabilities in Brighton & Hove or West Sussex. To 

get a Compass Card, you need to register on the ‘disability register’ for 

Brighton & Hove or West Sussex. It is very much worth doing this as there are 

great benefits to having the card. Full details of eligibility and how to apply are 

on the Compass Card website here: .www.compasscard.org.uk

Prams for Rock Challenge: Does anyone have a full size pram that we could 

borrow to use in our Rock Challenge please? We would need it from October 

30th to January 30th and again for the Gala in June. 

Taming of the Shrew
Our in-house Shakespeare performance of “The Taming of the Shrew” was on 

Wednesday this week. Everyone performed brilliantly and the show was a big 

success. Congratulations to all the cast and crew, and to Ellie on her QEII 

directorial debut. Here are a few photo highlights and you’ll be able to see more 

on our Facebook page soon.

Don’t forget you’ll need to buy tickets for “The Merry Wives of Windsor” from 

The Capitol’s box office. Our performance there is on Tuesday 21st November.

http://www.compasscard.org.uk


Class News from Limes Class
During DT this term, Limes class have been experimenting with Clay. We have moved on from simple 

thumb pots to more complex designs, including work inspired by the Pueblo pottery of North America. 

After half term, we will move on to making moulded bowls and learning about contemporary artists 

who work with clay. Clay-mazing!

Class News from Palms Class
Phew! What a busy half term we have had! We have had lots of fun looking at the stories of 'Jack and 

The Beanstalk' and 'Goldilocks and The Three Bears'. One of our favourite activities was going 

shopping for toppings to put on our porridge; we have a sweet tooth as most of us chose chocolate 

sauce! To round up our first half term in Palms Class we thoroughly enjoyed a trip to LEGOLAND 

especially the pirate show!
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